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The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our heritage. 
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Date:  April 08, 2011 

Meetings Postponed - Antietam National Battlefield, Monocacy 
National Battlefield and Manassas National Battlefield Park Seek 
Public Input on Deer Management Plan and EIS  

DENVER, CO -- The previously scheduled meetings regarding a White-tailed Deer Management Plan 
and Environmental Impact Statement (plan/EIS) for Antietam and Monocacy National Battlefields and 
the Manassas National Battlefield Park have been postponed. The meetings were originally scheduled 
for April 12-14.  No new dates have been set, and additional information will be released as soon as it 
becomes available.   The National Park Service apologizes for any inconvenience the rescheduling may 
have caused. 
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